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It has been lovely meeting all the children 

and watching them make new friends. 

They are a gorgeous group. 

If you have any questions or concerns re-

garding your child, please do not hesitate 

to speak to us. We are here 

to help. 

Our text this term is: 

Owl Babies 

 

 
 
                  

                                          
                             
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Showbie 

Showbie is a fantastic platform which allows 

us to communicate with you through messag-

es, photos and even voice comments.  

If you do not have access to Showbie and 

would like some support accessing it, please 

let me know, and I can support you with this. 

 

 

The children have enjoyed sharing our      

library space again this year. Please remem-

ber that library books are chosen on a Mon-

day to share at home and must be returned 

by Friday, ready for the children to choose a 

new one for the following week. 

Curriculum 

This term we will be exploring many different topics. 

In Science we will be learning about the  4 seasons and the different 
weather associated with them. 

 

In R.E we will be learning about Judaism and the different practices  

within the Jewish faith. 

 

In Art we will be learning about the artist Piet Mondrian who was an  

artist from the Netherlands and we will be exploring some of his artwork 

and creating our own interpretations. 


